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Third Sector National Learning Alliance and the Education & Training Foundation CPD Bursary Scheme 2017/18
With support from the Education and Training Foundation the TSNLA is again operating a CPD bursary scheme to enable staff in third sector learning providers to access appropriate CPD opportunities provided by the Education & Training Foundation.
What can be funded?
For any courses funded or provided by the Education and Training Foundation:
· Travel costs 
· Course fees where appropriate
If you are unsure if a course is an ETF course please contact Tim Ward ceo@tsnla.org.uk 07870 622132.. 
How much is on offer?
Funding is available till 31 March 2018 and you can claim for one course up to a maximum of £250. No more than two people can be supported from each organisation during the current funding period.
What do you need to do?
Apply using the form available through the link below. You will need to provide receipts and complete a brief TSNLA online evaluation questionnaire.
Membership of TSNLA
It is not a requirement for the bursary that participant’s organisations are TSNLA members – though we would encourage you to join.
To apply complete the application form at the bottom of the web page:
www.tsnla.org.uk/what-we-do/cpd-bursary-scheme
and return to ceo@tsnla.org.uk 
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